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Fáilte!  
It is great to see you all again! We hope
you are settling in and as glad as we are to 
be back. We have been busy and the senior 
room want to share some of our news with 
you.  
 

Back to School 
On the 1st of 
September ‘21 we 
came back to school 
after the summer 
holidays. There are 
three new junior 
infants. Their names are Beth, Alex and 
Mícheál. They are settling in well.
 
Rules 
Respect is our main rule. To be respectful 
you must be kind and listen at all times. We 
follow covid rules. Other rules are; no 
hitting people, no bullying and bring a 
healthy lunch and drink.  (Nickolas

Ms. Lee & Ms. Coughlan 
In the summer Ms Lee had a baby girl 
called Aria. She came into the sc
few minutes and we all 
saw her baby.  
Miss Coughlan came to 
teach us. She also goes 
to Kilnaboy. She is very 
nice!  (Eva Jaffray & Gabrielly)
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Pedestrian Crossing 
The council is making a pedestrian 
crossing. It will be there for the 
safety of the children. Hopefully 
the cars will slow down. It will 
be from the school to the 
carpark. (Olivia)  
 
Extension 
A few days before we got our Summer 
Holidays, construction on the extension 
started. So far, all the block work is 
finished and the roof is on and fully slated. 

The builders are waiting on the windows to 
be delivered and then they can put the 
windows in and then the plasterer
plumbers, carpenters and electri
do their jobs, finish and tidy up. We hop
that it will be done by Easter
Aidan)  

 
 
 
 

Visitor from The Netherlands
A couple of weeks ago a woman named 
Caren visited the school. She brought some 
treats with called Stroopwaffles. When 
she visited we found out that she has been 
visiting Boston for sixty years and owns a 
holiday home down the road from the 
school. She has since returned to The 
Netherlands.    (Ryan)
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Blackberry Picking 
On Wednesday we went blackberry 
picking. We picked a lot of 
blackberries. On Thursday Miss 
Doherty had made blackberry crumble and 
some blackberry jam for the school. We all 
enjoyed the crumble with a cup of tea.
 

Yoga 
Colette is a yoga teacher who came to us
for 3 Fridays. She lives in Corofin.
business is called Cetz. Her classes are 
very fun and relaxing. We hope to invite 
her back later this year.  (Cairínn)

 
Active Schools 
This year we will be trying to be more 
active and keep the active flag. We will 
focus on games this year. (Moya)

David Walliams 
On the 20th we saw an interview 
with David Walliams on Zoom. It 
was organised by the Educational 
Support Centres of Ireland. It 
lasted about forty minutes David 
answered lots of questions from children 
from schools all around Ireland. 
(Gabriel) 
 
Confirmation 
Congratulations to Róisín and Kieran who 
made their confirmation on the 8
September. We wish Róisín, Kieran and 
Imogen the best of luck in GCS. 
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Green Schools 
This year the Green flag theme is 
We will make a bif effort to “
Wednesday”(W.O.W.). This means that 
every Wednesday we will walk from the 
crossroads by the Castle to school
begin our W.O.W. this Wednesday
September. The bus driver will drop the 
children at the crossroads and the 
teachers will meet them there.

 
Christmas Cards 
Last year we designed Christmas cards and 
had them printed professionally. 
them to our parents to raise money for our 
school library. We will do the same this 
year to raise money for nice things.

Parents’ Association 
The parents association will meet 
discuss things for the school.
be electing a new secretary.
see lots of parents there. 
an invitation by text. (David)

Appointments 
If you would like to speak with a teacher 
please make an appointment by calling 091
633211, Text 087-1617983 or Email 
bostonns@gmail.com  
 

Our Facebook Page 
Keep up with all our news on our 
Facebook page. 
 
 
Thank you all for your continued support. 
We look forward to a great school year! 
Áine Ní Dhochartaigh  
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